
    

 

 

 

3300 Dallas-Acworth Hwy, NW Acworth, GA 30101     Phone: 770-975-6503     Fax: 770-974-8855 

April 8, 2024 

Dear Senior Parents, 

Each year we ask family, friends, and teachers to send in letters OR cards to honor our seniors. 

Letters or cards should include special memories or thoughtful messages you wish to share with 

your graduate.   

The letters you submit will be distributed during our annual Starlight Senior Night event, which 

will be held the evening of May 15 in Buccaneer Stadium. Please note, this is a student ONLY 

event. Admission is free for Buc Pass holders and $25 for non-Buc Pass holders. More information 

on how to purchase tickets will be shared later.  

 

Any senior that does not attend the Senior Starlight event will receive their letters at 

commencement practice. If your child does not plan to participate in the Starlight Senior Night 

or the Commencement Ceremony, you are encouraged to have family members mail letters and 

cards directly to your home.  

LETTER/CARD GUIDELINES: 

1) Use standard letter-size envelopes or smaller. 
 

2) Do not include bulky enclosures or packages.   
 

3) DO NOT include gifts, gift cards, cash, or checks. 
 

4) ALL letters must be received by May 10. This will give us enough time to sort and file them in each 

senior’s envelope for distribution.  
 

5) Letters can be dropped off at Allatoona High School or mailed.  
 

 

DROPPING OFF? Include the student’s first and last name on the outside of the envelope.   

                              Drop off to Ms. Ridenour in the Counseling Office. 
 

MAILING? Please make sure letters are mailed early enough to be received by the May 10 deadline.  
 

We DO NOT open letters or cards, so please address as follows:  
 
 

Allatoona High School 

c/o Lynn Ridenour 

Attn: Senior’s FIRST & LAST NAME 

    3300 Dallas Acworth Hwy 

                                           Acworth, Ga. 30101 

 
 

Additional information about commencement including practice times, arrival times, etc. can be 

found at www.cobbk12.org/allatoona > FIND IT FAST > SENIOR (CLASS OF 2024) INFORMATION 

 

Questions: Email Monica Haney @ monica.haney@cobbk12.org 

Amanda Bolls @ amanda.bolls@cobbk12.org 
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